
P2 Term 1
Newsletter

WELCOME TO P2

Welcome Back! 
We hope you all had a great summer and
are ready for your first term of Primary 2. 

Here is a link to our P2 blog page where
you can see what we have been learning.

 P2 Class blog.

NEWS

TOPIC

LEARNING

ACROSS THE
CURRICULUM

Literacy:
The class will be exploring
stage 2 sounds and common
words and will be
incorporating this into writing.
We will also continuing with
reading in class and at home.

We will be completing lessons on emotions and what
they look like which will tie in with our class display on
feelings.. 
We have been revising the French colours and phrases.
The class will be exploring science topics throughout the
year including identifying living and non living objects
and how magnets work.
 

Gym days are on a
Tuesday, Wednesday
and a fitness slot on
a Monday  
Can all pupils have
their name on
personal belongings
to ensure for safe
keeping.

Our class has chosen the
topic of kings and
queens in the past. We
will be exploring the
history of kings and
queens of Britain and
other key events.

Numeracy:
We will be exploring estimating and
rounding along with properties of
2D and 3D shapes.

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/hillheadprimaryschoolkilmarnock/wp-admin/post.php?post=309&action=edit
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/hillheadprimaryschoolkilmarnock/wp-admin/post.php?post=309&action=edit

